2nd Grade Newsletter      December 2012          Volume 1 Issue 3

	Mrs. Syrkett’s Corner 
Hello Parents,

[image: image1.wmf]We are getting closer and closer to the end of the school year! A few important notes, December’s reading goal is 50 minutes!!! Also, I have a writing contest from the kid’s magazine Yak’s Corner. The contest is “Yak’s Favorite Book Character Contest.” The students will write about their favorite book character and draw a picture of that character. Yak’s Corner personnel will select first-fifth place winners! The winners will win a gift card to Barnes & Noble in the amounts of $40, $30, $25, $15, and $10!
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Parents it is very important that your child turns in homework! If you have any questions about any assignments please let me know!

What’s happening in class!
The students read a play in class title, “Clever Ana and the Greedy Giant!” The students are learning about vegetables and fruits. Our writing piece for this month is “If I were a Giant!” The students are using the writing process and writing about what they would do, or look like if they were a Giant. We also have been discussing how to care for natural resources!

Special Recognition!!

December’s Student of the Month is LaMaiya Williams, congratulations LaMaiya!!!
Birthdays!!!!
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Happy birthday to all my December babies; Dion (December 2), Dominique (December 15), Devone (December 24), Tyrone (December 27), and Jamile (December 31)!!!!!
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	Important Reminders:
7:30 - Breakfast in the classroom


8:00 - All students should be present
2:05 – 3:00 -  Gym 
3:15 – Dismissal
Pre Spelling Test every Thursday, Spelling Test every Friday!


	           Important Dates:
December 20th – Christmas Program, @ 1:30p

$2 for a Santa hat, if your child already have a Santa hat that is perfectly fine!!
December 21st – January 4th – Christmas Break!


